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Social Media Post 

Safety Recall Notice - Thule Camber 2 bike #905800, Thule Camber 4 bike #905600, and Thule 
Range 4 bike #905700 

Today, in partnership with National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) and Health 
Canada, Thule Group is issuing a voluntary recall of the following bike carriers manufactured with the 
below date codes as a precautionary action:  

      Thule Range –                          Date code 05/02/22 through 07/26/22 

      Thule Camber 2 Bike  –           Date code 04/14/22 through 06/23/22 

      Thule Camber 4 bike  –            Date code 03/31/22 through 06/23/22 

Unfortunately, we have determined that when the bike carrier is in use a weld on the arm assembly can 
crack and fail. There is a risk that bike carrier arm assembly may become detached from the bike carrier 
if the safety strap or locking cable is not used. This could cause a vehicle crash or injure nearby 
pedestrians. 

 

Please note that no other Thule products are affected by the recall.   

Consumers should immediately stop using the product and visit the link below to find more information 
and to register for a free of charge bike mast assembly.  

www.thule.com/rangecamber22recall  
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